
Hi Cherry Blossom! 

Week 5 beginning and the sun has come back! 

I was in school all last week, it was lovely to catch up with some teachers and 

children, especially those from Year 4! 

Well, some of you have also kept me busy by emailing me your amazing 

work and photos of other things you have been up to. I love hearing from you 

all and I promise I will reply to every email. 

It must be really strange being at home for this long. Even though it might 

feel as though school is shut, it isn’t really, We are just learning from home.  

So, if your grown up asks you to do some school work, please be sensible 

about it, try not to moan too much! Little and often might work for you or 

you may want to get it all out of the way in the morning. It’s whatever 

works for you and your family.  

Have you tried the guess the teacher competition yet? If, not, have a go. You’ll 

find it in our latest newsletter. Nobody has guessed me correctly yet! 

Buster wasn’t very impressed with me this week as I had to cut his fringe, it 

was far too long and he was getting his food stuck in it. I don’t think I did a 

bad job. I might move onto my husband next, his is ridiculous! 

 

I hope you all have a lovely week, keep smiling and stay safe! 

 

Lots of love 

Mrs Wilkinson xxx 

P.s Can you thank your grown-ups for me please, 

they’re doing an amazing job! 

 


